CALDWELL COUNTY

WATER DISTRICT

October 9, 2025

Kentucky Public Service Commission,

Caldwell County Water District is requesting to withdrawl the filing case #2025-00306. This
case should have been filed as a tariff filing.

The water district will refile as a tariff filing and proceed with the proper public notice and
effective date regulations.

Cody Kirby
General Manager
Caldwell County Water District



